The idea is great. It is about time to get off of the daylight savings system.
My only thoughts are we need to move off of it sooner 2016 or 2017. No later than 2017. And

my personal thought is let's stay on the daylight savings time not standard time.
kindest regards

Ritch Hanneman and family.



